
 

 

 

March 14, 2021 

 

Dear Members of the North Dakota Sixty-seventh Legislative Assembly,  

My name is Scott Terning and I work as a Regional Manager of Event Fundraising for Delta Waterfowl.                    

I work with local volunteers and community supporters that have been hindered without the use of 

modern technology as a form of electronic payment for raffles.  

I am testifying today in support of Electronic Payment for Raffles.  

Please consider supporting this bill.  

Thank you, North Dakota House Representatives for a Do Pass on HB 1162 - February 15, 2021.  

 

Sincerely,  

Scott Terning 

1412 Basin Ave.  

Bismarck, ND 58504  


